Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Scheiner, Jonathan (Concord,CA-US) [jscheiner@trcsolutions.com]

Sent: Thursday, January 06, 2011 11:47 AM

To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

Cc: Karvelot, Michael; Bolen, Kristin (Concord,CA-US)

Subject: Site Conceptual Model_Quik Stop 56 Site_3132 Beaumont Ave Oakland CA (Fuel Leak

Case No. RO0000123)

Mr. Khatri,

Pursuant to our conversation yesterday regarding the project site and our ongoing efforts to secure information
responsive to the November 18, 2010 ACDEH letter, we are hereby requesting an extension for submittal of the Site
Conceptual Model (SCM) until February 28,2011. As we discussed, the extension is required to allow sufficient
opportunity for us to collect and evaluate information regarding nearby sites for hydrogeologic characterization; and to
collect, draft and evaluate data from public and private utilities showing subsurface lines that may act as preferential
pathways for migration of dissolved phase constituents in the subject area. We have recently received laboratory
results for the 4™ Quarter groundwater monitoring conducted last month, and will incorporate these data into our
evaluation and report.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Per our conversation, we will continue to engage ACDEH in supporting our
information needs as we complete the requested evaluations.

Thank you.
Respectfully yours,

Jonathan Scheiner
(925) 688-2473



